FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Glenda E. Heood
Secretary of State

June 7, 2004

HIGHTOWER ENTERPRISES, INC.
9149 SUNSHINE DR
YOUNGSTOWN, FL 32466

SUBJECT: HIGHTOWER ENTERPRISES, INC.
Ref. Number: P04000086312

To Whom It May Concern:

In a recent audit of our records we have determined that the original Articles of
Incorporation for HIGHTOWER ENTERPRISES, INC., document number
P04000086312, has been mispilaced and has not been imaged for the official
record.

The purpose of this lefter is to ask you to furnish us with a photocopy of the
articles, so that we can compiete our records.

Please send the copy to:

Division of Cotporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, FLL 32314 TOoOREZE24 74T

Attn: Lyn Turley-Shoffstall
I hope this request is not too much of an inconvenience.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please fesl free to contact
me at (850) 245-6900.

Sincerely,

Lyn Turley-Shoffstall,

Management Review Specialist

Bureau of Commercial Recording Letter number: 304A00038550

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahasses, Florida 32314



